
 

 

            
 
My Brother Knights, 

 

I am inspired to again serve as your Website Coordinator for this fraternal year.  With the new fraternal 

year, I am pleased to announce that our website that was upgraded last year is up and running 

 

Our website is hosted by UKnight Interactive, maintained by the State Council, and designed to inspire!! 

Hopefully you find our website having a crisp modern look, and is much easier to navigate. The format is 

similar to what a number of our councils already see today on their own website. 

 

As you navigate the website, you will find a more visually pleasing home page, new interactive forms, an 

easier to use events calendar, a Degree Calendar focused on your area, and much more. Currently some 

functionality you’re used to may not be ready, but it will be available in the future. 

  

If you’re council is looking to start up a website, or upgrade an existing site, consider using UKnight 

Interactive.  Many councils have begun using their services, and love it!!  To find more information about 

their services, go to www.kofcknights.org.  Also, the company is run by Brother Knights!! 

 

Don’t forget that this website can also help you promote your 1st Degree’s.  If you are hosting a Degree, 

be sure to send the information to me at webmaster@mokofc.org, and I’ll add it to the calendar. 

 

If anyone has any questions or needs help, don’t hesitate to e-mail or call me. 

 

Kevin Hudnut - Website Coordinator 
Phone:  636-978-3639 

e-mail:  webmaster@mokofc.org 
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